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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 

Dear all, 
 

Thank you! 
Thank you to everyone who came along and supported our presentation day assembly this morning. I am exceptionally 
proud of each and every one of our students for the way in which they have conducted themselves throughout the year. 
Congratulations to all of our award recipients, whose names are listed below. Congratulations also to our 2017 Captains, 
Tyran and Lola, and Vice Captains, Daniel and Jemma. I know you will be great ambassadors and school leaders, 
following in the footsteps of Seth, Abbey, Callum and Hayley who have done a fantastic job this year.  
Thank you to Mr Munn for all his efforts in preparing for today, and to all the staff for the professionalism, compassion, 
guidance and friendship they show our students every day. Thank you also to today’s special guests, Mrs Faye Kilpatrick, 
Mrs Bonnie Marshall and Ms Renee Gilbert and to Alan and Jenny Dimmock who once again provided lovely flowers for 
our ceremony. We are truly blessed to be a part of such a special school community, so thank you one and all. 
 

Farewell 
Today we farewelled our fantastic Year 6 students who are moving into the next chapter of their schooling at High School 
next year. We also acknowledged the Lopes, Peterson, Stephens, Stevens, Tabone and Teall families who will be leaving 
us as their youngest moves off to high school. Some of these families have had a particularly long association with the 
school and we thank each family for their valued contribution during their time here.  Remember, you will always be a part 
of the Tomerong Family and I’m sure you’ll look back at their years at Tomerong School with great fondness. 
 

We’re nearly there! 
 

Rod White 

Principal 

Bill McKinnon Memorial Literary 
Award 

Bree Haig - Senior 
Ethan Webber - Junior 

 

Principal’s Award 
Hayley Lotze 

 

VHS Year 7 All Rounder Award 
Emelia Smeets 

 

Young Leader Award 
Shayanne Peterson 

 

Sport Champions 
Junior Girl - Samantha Wallace 

Junior Boy - Jett Kingma 
11 Years Girl - Simone Lotze 
11 Years Boy - Seth Kingma 
Senior Girl - Morgan Tabone 
Senior Boy - Callum Bendall 

 

Premier’s Sporting Challenge  
Seth Kingma 

 

Public Speaking Award 
Saphira Webber 

 

Class Awards 
 

5-6M 
Lola Coutts - Academic Achievement 
Abbey Teall - Academic Achievement 

Duncan Wilson - Consistent Application 
Daniel Hassett - Most Improved 

 

4-5CD 
Brodie Crowther - Academic Achievement 
Couper Ferguson - Academic Achievement 

in Mathematics 
Liv Bendall - Consistent Application 

Katelyn Hassett - Consistent Application 
 

3M 
Hayden Ferguson - Academic Achievement 

Caleb Haig - Consistent Application 
Sarah Ryan - Consistent Application 

Adam Knight - Most Improved 
 

1-2R 
James Hayward - Consistent Application 

Riley Haig - Consistent Application 

Eben Albright - Consistent Application 
Jorden Wallace - Most Improved 

 

1-2M 
Jesse Walters - Consistent Application 

Tia Kingma - Consistent Application 
Isaiah Romeo - Most Improved 
Rachel Ryan - Most Improved 

Library Awards 
 

KP - Scarlette Sutton 

1-2M - Nixi Coutts 

1-2R - Alana Underwood 

3M - Matilda Grenville 

4-5CD - Jemma Bendall 

5-6N - Morgan Tabone 

 

Music Awards 
KP - Teddy Williams 

1-2M - Kyuss Fishwick 

1-2R - Ruby Bost 

3M - Miles Hayward 

4-5CD– Willa Donohue 

5-6N - Abbey Teall 
 

Shoalhaven Eisteddfod Performing 
Arts Prize - Morgan Tabone 

 

School Captains 2017 
Lola Coutts 

Tyran Binney 
 

School Vice Captains 2017 
Jemma Bendall 
Daniel Hassett 

PRESENTATION DAY AWARDS 2016 

http://www.crm.umontreal.ca/CANSSI/about/logo/


 

 

COMING EVENTS - TERM 4 

WEEK 9 

Fri 9 Dec -P&C Disco - Tomerong School of Arts 

WEEK 10 

Tue 13 Dec -Year 6 Jamberoo 

Wed 14 Dec -SRC Talent Quest 

Thu 15 Dec -Jump Rope for Heart Jump Off - 2.15pm 
-Student Banking 

Fri 16 Dec -Kindergarten - Year 5 - Achievement 
Recipients End of Year Picnic 
-Last Day for Students 

TERM 1 - WEEK 1 - 2017 

Fri 27 Jan -Staff Development Day 
-Uniform Pool Open 9am - 12pm 

WEEK 2 

Mon 30 Jan -Years 1 - 6 Resume School 
-Kindergarten Best Start 
-Uniform Pool Open 9am - 12pm 

Tue 31 Jan -Kindergarten Best Start 

Wed 1 Feb -Kindergarten Commences 

Thu 2 Feb -School Swim Carnival 
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CANTEEN ROSTER - TERM 4 
   

WED 14 DEC - Jess B and Amy 

P&C NEWS 
 

P&C Disco - Friday 9 December 
The P&C disco is being held at the Tomerong School of 
Arts with K - Year 2  starting at 5 - 6.30pm and Years 3 - 
6 starting at 6.30-8pm. Tickets are $6 which includes a 
sausage roll, a drink and a lolly bag. If you haven’t 
already done so, please send your money in as soon as 
possible. See you there! 

Penny Langman 

See someone at school during the holidays that you don’t think should be there? 
Contact School Security on 1300 880 021 

LIBRARY LINKS 
 

Returning Books 
A big thank you to all the students who have 
already returned their library books! Please 
remember to return your books (or pay for lost ones) as 
soon as possible.   
Second overdue notices (on orange paper) went out to all 
students with outstanding books yesterday, please check 
with your child/children if they received one. 
ALL books must be returned or paid for this week.  
Congratulations to KD for being the first class to return all 

their books! I hope you enjoyed your special prize!  
 

Mrs Darby 

THANK YOU MR DILLEY 
Kindergarten would like to thank Mr Dilley from Little Legs 
Plumbing Services for his generous donation of $125 for 
the purchase of books which were gifts for our 
Kindergarten students at today’s Presentation 
ceremony. Your generous donation is very much 
appreciated. 

SRC 
 

Talent Quest 
A reminder that the SRC are holding a talent quest for all 
students who wish to perform their special talent next 
Wednesday, 14 December. 
The SRC have been collecting the names and acts of 
students who would like to be involved and the list was 
finalised today.  
Please encourage your child to practise their item at 
home before Wednesday and keep to the 3 minute time 
limit.  
Please also note that all STUDENTS 
MUST BRING THEIR OWN MUSIC ON A 
USB OR CD if they need music for their 
act.  
We look forward to a great day!  

Mrs Darby & SRC 

JUMP ROPE FOR HEART 
A big thank you and congratulations to Tomerong Public 
School students, parents and community for the 
outstanding effort in reaching our fundraising target of 
$1500. Tomorrow, Thursday 8 December, we will hold 
our Jump Rope for Heart jump off. 
Students are asked to wear red clothing on the day to 
support the Heart Foundation and at 2.15pm, each class 
will showcase the skipping skills they have learnt over this 
term. 
Families are most welcome to attend. 
Mrs Raymer - Jump Rope for Heart Co-ordinator 

ACHIEVEMENT RECIPIENTS END OF YEAR PICNIC 
The Achievement recipients end of year Picnic for 
Kindergarten to Year 5 is on Friday 16 December. 
Permission notes were sent home with today’s ‘Bulletin’. 
Please return your permission note with payment by 
Wednesday 14 December. Please note that there is no 
parent online payment option for this excursion.  Students 
will be travelling by bus ($2 per student) which will depart 
at 9.15am and return to school at 2pm. Please ensure 
students wear appropriate clothing and school hat.  
Sunscreen will be available.  
Mrs Dilley & Mrs Raymer 

INDUSTRIAL ACTION 
 

Industrial Action Scheduled for Thursday 8 December 
Please note that the Industrial Stoppage scheduled for 
tomorrow, Thursday 8 December, will not impact on our 
school and it will be business as usual. 


